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Hello neighbors,

[bookmark: _GoBack]1. This spring, there will be a walkthrough with the township and developer regarding the dedication process.  After this walkthrough, we will have more information and will be able to provide you with an update.

2. The Hanover Woods Homeowners Association Board has an available slot on the board for anyone interested in joining the board.  If you are interested in making our little corner of Gilbertsville a better place, please contact the Board.  You can email us at hanoverwoodshoa@gmail.com for more information. 

3. The Hanover Woods Social Committee is currently looking for more members!  The Social Committee would like to set up the occasional event for the neighborhood to bring families together and provide fun activities for the kiddos.  Contact Leslie Reed at lesliereed1116@gmail.com.  

4. Are you on Facebook?  Join the Hanover Woods - Gilbertsville page to get in touch with your neighbors.  Kindly remember this page is not meant for requests or complaints.  For that, see item #6.  The Hanover Woods HOA Board also maintains a Facebook page where we put out announcements and reminders to supplement information sent through the mail.  

5. Website updates are coming soon.  The old website contains outdated information, and we have had trouble accessing it.  We will have it up and running soon.

6. Do you need to contact the Board?  For requests, questions, complaints, or whatever you need, contact us at hanoverwoodshoa@gmail.com.  This address is monitored by the HOA board members, and the email is forwarded to our management company, Continental Realty.  Someone will get back to you with the information you need.

Let’s hope for some beautiful spring weather!

Thanks,
Josh Reed, Board President
Mike Germana, Board Vice President
Bryan Nawrocki, Secretary
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